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From: ashleigh safier
To: Zoning Inquiries
Cc: Alex Safier
Subject: Support for Variance Request – 1020 SW 3 Terrace
Date: Sunday, June 15, 2025 10:20:33 AM

To the City of Pompano Beach Zoning Board,

I am writing as a nearby resident to express my support for the variance request submitted by
Eduardo M. Perez-Heydrich for the property at 1020 SW 3 Terrace. I understand the request is
to build a 6-foot fence in the front yard, and I have no objections.

As a neighbor within the affected area, I believe this request is reasonable and will not
negatively impact the character or safety of our community. 

Feel free to let the applicant know I’m in support if needed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ashleigh Errico Safier

214 SW 10th Court

Pompano Beach, FL 33060

ashleighsafier@gmail.com
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